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Tuesday, January 27, 2009

Mi: Robert Gordor _

Lotspeich Gompany of Florida, Inc
63571 NW 28 Way

Suite A

Fort Lauderdale FL 33308

Re: Lstier of Appreciation ‘ . o
Republic Servités Headguarters — MCC Project £C-1 6-235

Bob:

On behalf of Miller Constritction Comparly, | would like fo take this opporiunity to thank your
employees for their confributiorn fo the success of fie Republic Services project.

The overall systems provided for this project were completed in a professional manner, on time,
and contributed to producing a quahty facility. We were very fortlinate o have had a company
such as yours as pdrt of our teaim of this project, The quality and workmanship on the pr aject is
exceptional and we commend the efforts.of all your, staff and workers.

[ would like to especially thank Mike Miller and Claudette Chow for thelr personal commitment to
the project, exceptional atfitude, atientionto detail, and their cvaiall leaidership that exceeded

performance.
We look forward fo working with your team in thé future.
Sincerealy,
Milter Construction Company
% Ry
Vincent Campo
Project Manager



